
WORLD HEALTH ORGANIZATION
The First Assembly of the

World Health Organization con-
cluded its meetings on july 24
after a one-month session in
Geneva whjch was marked by the
same spirit of co-operation
that has been characteristic
of ail sessions of the Interim
Commission of the World Health
Organizatilon since its incep-
tion. Almost uniquely among
the SDecialized Agencies, the.
%orld Health Organization has-
been able to conduct its af-
fairs without differences of
opinion based primarily on
divergencies of politicaI
views. Specifically the work
of the World Health Organiza-
tion has been distinguished by
the very full co-operation on
the part of the U.S.S.R. and
by the Eastern States of Eu-
rope.

l'he Wýorld Health Organîza-
tion is the most recent of the
~Jnited Nations SpeciaIized
ýgencies to have corne into
legal existence. Until this
first World 1-ealth Assembly,
t:his organization has been
Dperating as an Interim Coin-

At this first session of the
World Health Organization
there was sorne difference of
opinion concerning the most
effective manner in which the
organization could operate.
Certain reoresentatives of the

Kingdom. judged that it was of
great importance that advanced
countries too should benefit
froin the work of the organiza-
tion. As a consequence, a com-
promise programme vas arranged
which makes provision for the


